Construction activity at the
Willogoleche Wind Farm is set
to increase in coming weeks.

This includes placing of
demountable offices onsite,
earthworks and developing
an initial entry point off the
Wilkins Highway.

ElectraNet has also begun works on the
substation that supports the export of
electricity into the national energy grid.

Once preliminary works are complete,

roads will be constructed and hardstands
built for each of the project’s 32 turbines.
These works are expected to take place
between October, 2017 and February, 2018

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Nearby residents can expect an
increase in heavy vehicle traffic in the
area and on the Wilkins Highway.
Questions can be directed to
Construction Manager Pieter Jagers
on 0428 110 933, or via email at
Pieter.Jagers@au.engie.com.
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